#37955734 - Looking for a refund Heather Currin

From noreplycrc <noreplycrc@hotelbeds.com>
To reservations@rooms101.com <reservations@rooms101.com>
Date 18/10/2023 12:54



Dear travel partner,



Please note that we have replied to your ticket opened on our website in the Reservations Help Desk.
Please kindly check your ticket to see your reply or add any extra information via comments.

Dear Howie,

Greetings from Hotelbeds.

Hope all is well.

Regarding reservation 235-8324233 under HEATHER CURRIN, we apologize for the
inconvenience our mutual client experienced. The hotel has approved the full refund which we
have applied in our system and in a few minutes you will be able to confirm it.

If there is anything else we can help you with, don't hesitate to contact us.

Best regards,

Ditza Salas

Kind regards,

Client Relationship Centre

bedsonline

Reference Number: 235-8324233

Ticket Number: 37955734

Subject: Looking for a refund Heather Currin
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